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   SAT REVIEW COURSE – 2024-2025 
 
Once again Park Ridge High School is offering an SAT Review course to prepare students for 
the March 8, 2025, SAT I exam. The course will meet on the following Thursdays from January 
9, 2025, to March 7, 2025, from 5:30 to 8 pm.     
 
January 9, 2025 
January 16, 2025 
January 30, 2025 
February 6, 2025 
February 13, 2025 
February 27, 2025 
March 6, 2025 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE IS NO CLASS ON JANUARY 23, 2025 (midterms) and 
FEBRUARY 20, 2025 (February Break). 
 
The course is open to all juniors; any sophomore who is in Algebra II or Algebra II Honors may 
also enroll. We will limit class size to 40 students, so register early to secure a spot. We will need 
a minimum of 20 students for the course to run; juniors who register on time will have 
precedence over sophomores. 
 
There will be simultaneous English and math sessions lasting 1 hour and 15 minutes each. The 
total cost for the course will be $540; this fee includes the cost of the prep book. Registration for 
the course may be done online through Community pass (You can find the link on the district 
website or google Community Pass Park Ridge).  You will need to set up an account if you have 
not already done so.  Please submit your registration by Friday January 3, 2025, in order for the 
book order and delivery to be completed. There will be no refunds issued after January 3, 2025. 
Late registration (after January 3, 2025) will necessitate that the student independently purchase 
their own copy of the review book : The Princeton Review: Digital SAT Premium Prep, 2025 
edition.  
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